
 

 
 
From: B Morton [mailto: xxxxt@yyy.zzz]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2011 9:19 AM 

To: Austin Osborne 

Subject: towers and PRB-1 PART 2 
 

Mr. Osborne, 

 

Per our conversation in the County Clerk's office: 

 

I asked you to look at PRB-1 the second paragraph which states very clearly that you 

cannot install commercial style towers in a residential area.   

 

Did you look at that paragraph? 

 

Because the ruling I just read does not indicate that at any time anyone considered the 

second paragraph. 

 

Are you aware of a petition with over 100 signatures demanding that the towers be taken 

down and are you aware of the law concerning the nuisance complaint I filed two years 

ago? 

 

Do not approve these ugly towers in out neighborhood. 

 

Buddy Morton 


